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PLATYPUS IN THE MEDIA
Platypus Minerals Ltd (“Platypus” or “Company”)

Platypus is pleased to advise that its exploration focus on copper-porphyry exploration in Peru and in
Western Australia, coupled with the announcement on 14 January 2015 of its Cu-Mo-W discovery at
the Gobbos prospect in the east Pilbara, continues to generate interest in the media, with the
publication of a profile in the March 2015 edition on the Australian Mining Review.

The article can be accessed on the Company’s website:

www.platypusminerals.com.au

or

www.platypusminerals.com.au/media/press-room

The article was not commissioned.
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